
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Spend as much time as possible 
in front of the Blessed Sacrament 

and He will fill you  
with His strength and His power.” 

Saint Teresa of Calcutta 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have questions regarding 
Eucharistic Adoration or if you desire 

to serve as a Eucharistic Guardian 
or a substitute, please contact: 

Nancy Boak  
215-393-3763 

nancyboak@aol.com 
 

 

 

 

 

Eucharistic Adoration 

Saint Maria Goretti Church 

1601 Derstine Road 

Hatfield, PA 19440 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mondays 
Following the 8:30 AM Mass 

Benediction:  5:00 PM 
Saint Maria Goretti Chapel 

 

Eucharistic Adoration is not scheduled on holydays, 

holidays, or during severe inclement weather. 



Eucharistic Guardians 
 

A Guardian helps to ensure that someone 
is always keeping watch with Jesus and 
that He is never left alone by committing 
to spend thirty minutes or more in 
adoration each Monday.  You share this 
commitment with a partner so that if an 
unforeseen scheduling conflict arises you 
can feel confident that another person is 
still keeping Jesus company at that time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Be still and know that I am God. 
Psalm 46:  10 

 

 

Ways to Spend Time with Jesus 

Just look at God. 
 

Let God look at you. 
 

Look at yourself.  Count your gifts. 
 

Slowly read Scripture. 
 

Listen. 
 

Imagine Mary sitting next to you. 
 

Pray the Rosary. 
 

Tell Him what makes you happy. 
 

Tell Him what troubles you. 
 

Speak about your loved ones. 
 

Pray for someone who has hurt you. 
 

Talk to Him about work. 
 

Sing a song for Him in your heart. 
 

Promise to trust Him. 
 

Renew your loyalty to His Church. 
 

Tell Him you love Him. 
 

Thank Him for the Sacraments. 
 

Ask for forgiveness. 
 

Ask Him to show you the next step. 
 

Slowly recite the Beatitudes. 
 

Say the Creed. 

What’s Your Story? 
 
Do you visit our chapel on Mondays to 
spend time with our Eucharistic Lord?  
Share your experience with us.  How has 
spending time in Eucharistic Adoration 
had an impact on your spiritual life?  
What has it meant to you?  What’s your 
story?  Send your comments to 
nancyboak@aol.com or drop a paper copy 
off at the Parish Center c/o Nancy’s 
attention.  If you would like, share a 
photo of yourself, as well.  Your comment 
may be posted in our parish bulletin or on 
our parish Facebook page.  Please type 
“What’s Your Story?” in the e-mail subject 
line.  We’d love to hear from you! 

 
 

 


